
DIOCESE OF THE NORTHEAST AND MID-ATLANTIC

SHORT TERM MISSIONS REPORT 2022

This year our short term missions trip became a joint project of the Diocese of the Northeast and 
Mid-Atlantic and the Diocese of Central States because there was interest in the trip from the 
REC parishes in Ohio.  The trip was scheduled for the week of August 15-20.

Due to scheduling conflicts, there were no members of our diocese that were able to attend.  
There were four members of the Diocese of Central States from Christ Our Hope Anglican 
Church who planned to attend the trip including the Vicar, the Rev. Michael Fitzpatrick.  On the 
weekend before the trip two of the members of the four-person team from Christ Our Hope came
down with COVID so the trip was canceled.

In 2023 we will try to schedule the trip earlier in the summer in order to avoid conflict with 
schools starting up.  Please keep your ears opened for an announcement soon about that trip.

In Christ,

The Rev. Capt. Greg Miller


